
United   Nations   Human   Rights   Council   

MetMUNC   XLIX   

Topic:   Welcome   Letter   

Chairpeople:   Kasha   Bhatia,   Hannah   Quintin,   and   

Isabel   Lagnado  

  

Distinguished   Delegates,   
It   is   with   great   pleasure   that   we   welcome   you   to   the   United   Nations   Human   Rights   

Council   at   MetMUNC   XLIX.   Established   in   2006,   UNHRC   aims   to   promote   and   protect   human   
rights   around   the   world.    

My   name   is   Kasha   Bhatia   and   I   am   a   senior   at   POBJFK   HS.   This   is   my   third   year   in     
MetMUNC   and   my   second   year   as   a   chair.   Aside   from   being   involved   with   our   school’s   Model   
UN   club,   I    am   part   of   the   Moot   Court   club   and   the   Mock   Trial   team.   I   also   enjoy   art   and   playing   
the   piano.   I   am   looking   forward   to   meeting   all   of   you   and   hearing   you   debate!   

My   name   is   Isabel   Lagnado   and   I   am   a   junior   at   POBJFK   HS.   This   is   my   third   year   in   
MetMUNC   and   my   first   time   chairing!   Along   with   Model   UN   I   am   in   the   community   service   
club,   Moot   Court,   and   part   of   the   research   program.   Outside   of   school   I   am   a   passionate   chef,   
and   have   been   cooking   since   I   was   3.   I   am   so   excited   to   meet   all   of   you   on   zoom   and   hear   you   
debate!     

My   name   is   Hannah   Quintin,   and   I   am   very   excited   to   be   your   chair   this   year!   This   year,   I   
am   a   senior   here   at   POBJFK   High   School.   This   is   currently   my   fourth   year   of   MetMUNC,   as   
well   as   my   third   time   chairing.   Outside   of   Model   UN,   I   am   an   active   member   of   our   school’s   
business   club,   DECA,   and   our   social   science   research   program.   I   can’t   wait   to   hear   what   you   all   
have   to   say   and   all   of   your   great   ideas!   

During   this   conference,   UNHRC   has   decided   on   two   important   topics:    The   Yemen   Crisis   
and   Police   Brutality/Systemic   Racism .    We   hope   that   all   delegates   conduct   research   on   their   
country’s   views   and   discover   innovative   ideas   to   incorporate   into   resolutions.   One   thing   we   ask   
is   that   delegates   respect   one   another   and   their   respective   views.   We   look   forward   to   meeting   and   
getting   to   know   you   all   during   our   time   together.   If   you   have   any   questions,   please   feel   free   to   
ask   and   reach   out   to   us   at:    kashabhatia000@gmail.com ,    hquintin12@gmail.com ,   
isabelagnado@gmail.com     

  
Sincerely,   

  

Kash�   Bhati�           Hanna�   Quinti� Isabe�   Lagnad�   

Kasha   Bhatia Hannah   Quintin Isabel   Lagnado   
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